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Mission Statement
All Saints Catholic School, a vital ministry of All Saints Catholic Parish, is committed to educating the whole

child in mind, body, and spirit to become one with Christ.

May 30, 2025

June 2- Teacher For A Day
June 3- School Picnic + Last Day for
Preschool + GA Meeting @ 6:00 PM
June 4- Eucharistic Service @ 9:00
AM + Last Day of School + Early
Release @ 10:15 AM
June 11- Office Closes

Upcoming Events

Job Opportunites
We are accepting applications for part-
time Classroom Aides and a part-time
Kitchen Assistant. Please share with

anyone who might be interested.
Applications can be found on our school

website.

Register for Vacation Bible School
“Learn to love like Jesus!” Who is my
Neighbor? Vacation Bible School will
be Monday—Thursday, June 23-26
from 5:30 to 7:30 pm. Registration

forms for children and volunteers are
in the narthex and on the parish

website. Return forms to the parish
office by June 5th to guarantee a t-

shirt!

Adults and teens: we need you!
Volunteers are needed to help with
Vacation Bible School in the early
evenings of June 23-26 with Bible

lessons, music, games, crafts, and
leading groups. If you are available to

help with VBS this year, contact
Margie in the parish office or Kristin
Hardin at hardinkristin23@gmail.com

All Saints Catholic Church

Lost and Found

Help! We are swimming in lost and
found jackets, sweaters, sweatshirts,

lunch bags, water bottles,
accessories, and more! Please stop

by the school by next Friday and see if
any of it belongs to your child. All

unclaimed items will be donated when
school gets out for the summer.
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